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ETFO Teacher/Occasional Teacher 
Central Agreement Ratified 

  
On November 21, 2023, a 2022-2026 Tentative Central Agreement was reached 
for ETFO’s 80,000 teacher and occasional teacher members. 
Teacher and occasional teacher members participated in a ratification vote on that 
agreement between Monday, December 11 and Friday, December 15: 
 

• 90 per cent of teacher and occasional teacher voting members 
have voted to accept the 2022-2026 Teacher/Occasional Teacher 
Central Agreement. 

 
The double majority voting process in ETFO’s Bylaws means both a majority of 
teacher and occasional teacher voting members, and a majority of teacher and 
occasional teacher locals, must ratify any teacher/occasional teacher central 
agreement: 
 

• 100 per cent of teacher and occasional teacher locals voted to 
accept the 2022-2026 Teacher/Occasional Teacher Central 
Agreement. 

 
Thank you to members across the province who participated in the ratification vote 
process! 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  
  

  

 


